
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/22/2014 2:34:14 PM
Subject: FW: Meeting with Governor Haley, Dec. 30th at 1:00 PM

From: Webb, Beth
Sent: Monday, December 22, 2014 2:34 PM
To: Mottel, Haley; Veldran, Katherine
Subject: FW: Meeting with Governor Haley, Dec. 30th at 1:00 PM

Beth Webb
Commerce Liaison and Special Projects 
Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
Office: 803-734-6059
Cell: 803-609-8583

From: Elect Jeff Bradley [mailto:123jeffbradley@gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, December 20, 2014 2:14 PM
To: Webb, Beth
Subject: Re: Meeting with Governor Haley, Dec. 30th at 1:00 PM

Beth, I plan on being area meeting on 12/30/2014. When you get a chance, would you mind changing the email your 
office has for me to jeffbradley@schouse.gov

Thanks,
Jeff Bradley
District 123

On Dec 19, 2014, at 11:28 AM, Webb, Beth <BethWebb@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Good morning,

Governor Haley would like to have an area meeting with the Allendale, Bamberg, Barnwell, Beaufort, 
Colleton, Hampton and Jasper legislative delegations. The meeting will be held on Tuesday, December 
30th at 1:00 pm in the Brown Building, Room 252.

Please let me know if you are able to attend by December 23rd. I can be reached via email at 
bethwebb@gov.sc.gov and via phone at 803-609-8583.

Best,
Beth Webb 

Beth Webb
Commerce Liaison and Special Projects 
Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
Office: 803-734-6059
Cell: 803-609-8583
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